
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory Notice 

October 1st, 2020 

Nightshift Construction  

 
 

Location: 

• James Mckevitt Rd SW, north of Highway 22x interchange 

 
Impacts 

• No travel impacts to commuters. Night activities being carried out in the area 

 
Reason: 

• To allow KGL to perform concrete road work. 

 
Start date: 

• Thursday, October 1st, 2020 

 
Completion date: 

• Friday, October 2nd, 2020 

 
Work hours: 

• Work hours to be 7pm- 7am 
 

Other information: 

• One night shifts will be required over the course of the dates noted above to complete 
concrete road work. 

• For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL 
Constructors would like to thank you for your patience during this construction period 

• White noise alarms have been installed on all equipment that will be used 

• Lights will be directed away from residents’ homes 

 

 

 

 
403-212-0565 
info@SWCRRproject.com   
www.SWCRRproject.com 
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